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Dear Sir Madam
I strongly oppose your plans for the rail project. The infrastucture is not in place to support
your plans. The road through our village is already struggling with the amount of HGV's
that cut through the village. You will in addition be destroying more green belt land. HS2
has already destroyed so much of the countryside and you want to build this monstrous site
near several small villages. There must be  more appropriate sites. Your studies have not
allowed for the impact a huge increase of vehicles using narrow roads through small
villages. 
Regards
Steven land




